
 WORSHIP THIS SUNDAY 

8:00am Indoor & Livestream - 10:00am Indoor     

YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/c/lcrracine 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/resurrectionlutheranracine  

Website: www.lcrracine.org 
 

W E  C O N T I N U E  W I T H  T H E  M A S K  R E Q U I R E M E N T  F O R  I N D O O R  W O R S H I P   
D U E  T O  T H E  C I T Y  O F  R A C I N E  M A S K  M A N D A T E  

https://www.youtube.com/c/LCRRacine
https://www.youtube.com/c/LCRRacine
http://www.lcrracine.org


 

Join Us for Our Vision Focus Group Meetings! 

We are moving to the next step of the  

Transforming Church Visioning process  

with internal focus group gatherings. 
 

PLEASE RSVP to the office…limited space!! 

office@lcrracine.org or call: 262-637-7431 

All meetings will be held in the Fellowship Hall & 

We ask you to attend the group that best describes you: 

 

Council, Staff & Committee Chairs: 

Sunday, Nov. 14th at 1:30pm  

Other LCR Members: 

Sunday, Nov. 14th at 3:00pm  

Prime Timers: 60+ 

(Note Date Change & Topic Change) 

Tuesday, Nov. 16 at 1pm 

Parents of LCR Children & Youth: 

Tuesday, Nov. 16th at 6:30pm  
 

We are excited about your feedback as part  

of this information gathering process. 
 

Pastor Kevin Beebe from Spirit Alive! in Kenosha  
will be facilitating the focus groups and you will be 

 invited to share your thoughts and ideas as 
 he guides the discussion by asking the group  

to reflect on specific questions. 
The gatherings will last approximately 60 minutes.  
Pastor Kevin will have a note taker and the notes  

will be sent on for summary with no names attached.  
A summary document will be shared with council and  
the congregation as part of LCR’s vision for the future. 

 

Thank you for taking time to be part  
of this important process to move LCR  
into the future as a community of faith  

and the church for tomorrow. 



PLEASE PRAY FOR... 

 Mark Wanggaard for healing and comfort as he recovers from toe removal surgery. 

 Margaret Klopp for healing and comfort as she recovers from surgery. 

 Pastor Kara as she continues cancer treatments. 

 Marcia Garcia as she continues her treatments. 

 Our members facing long term health concerns:  Doris Yarrington, Scott Matthews, Sandy 

Nielsen, Earl Nelson, Sandy Miller, Jim DeCamp, Kit Canman, Jacki Kirt and Shirley Alton. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Sunday Nov 14:  

9am - Sunday School 3k-6th Grade 

Fellowship  Hall AND 7th-9th Grade  

  Youth Lounge 

9am - The Chosen Watch Party- 

  Adult Ed Room 

Monday, Nov 15: 

10am - Staff Meeting 

7pm - Council Meeting 

Tuesday, Nov 16:  

8am - Sew & Sews 

Wednesday, Nov 17: 

12pm - Brown Bag Bible Study 

5 -6pm - Little League 

6:30pm-8:00pm  - Confirmation   

              & Youth Night 

6:30pm - The Chosen Watch Party 

7pm - Book Club 

Thursday, Nov 18:   

11am - Weekly Bible Study - The Chosen  

UPCOMING WORSHIP  
VOLUNTEERS 

 

Nov 14 

Reader 8am: Dave Backmann 

Reader 10am: Stacey Robe 

Worship Asst: Stacey Robe 

Ushers 8am: Joe Kiemen, Grace Holm 

Ushers 10am: Aaron Kozlik, Pam Tague 

Worship Tech 10am: Nate Kozlik 
 

Nov 21 

Reader 8am: Stacey Robe 

Reader 10am: Christy Cline 

Worship Asst: Jeff Wunderle 

Ushers 8am: Joe Kiemen, Grace Holm 

Ushers 10am:  Jeff Wunderle, Connie Gardner 

Worship Tech 10am: Izzy Baumgardt 
 

Nov 28 

Reader 8am: Carol Gavigan 

Reader 10am: Tori Pahl 

Worship Asst: Karla Bidstrup 

Ushers 8am: Joe Kiemen, Grace Holm 

Ushers 10am:  Steve Dues, Colin McKenna  

Worship Tech 10am: Sydney Dues 

ALTAR FLOWERS 

This Sunday’s flowers were given in loving memory of Luvertha Owens, mother of 

Melvina Lube. 



IF YOU HAVE TAKEN AN 

ORNAMENT OFF THE TREE 

AND HAVEN’T RECORDED IT 

ON THE SIGN UP SHEET, 

PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE 

AND TELL US WHAT 

ORNAMENT NUMBER YOU 

HAVE. 



Signing up to donate is easy!  

You can sign up through the 

email that was sent to you 

OR 

call or email the office at  

262-637-7431 or 

office@lcrracine.org 



    

 

 
 

     

    11/17  Paul & Rita Miller   20 

    11/19  Gary & Kathy Anderson  44 

    11/24  Corey & Kaylee Sheckles  4 

    11/27  Bill & Judy David   56 

 

 

 

  

 DeAnn Bliss    11/12   Rachel Gunderson   11/19

 Marilyn Andersen   11/13   Gary Anderson   11/20 

 Rayann Peters   11/13   Adam Behlke   11/20 

 Carol Gavigan   11/16   Ron Suiter    11/20  

 Jeffrey Haman   11/16   Jada Matthews   11/21 

 Peggy Christiansen   11/17   Mitch Nelson   11/21 

 Spencer Dues   11/17   Wally Bonnett   11/23 

 RJ Benisch    11/18   Paul Miller    11/24  

BIRTHDAY WISHES FOR PASTOR KOCHA 
Pastor Kocha’s family would like to surprise him with cards, poems, letters & anything to wish him a 

Happy 90th Birthday on December 3. His family will present them to him at a small family 

gathering.  You can mail your birthday wishes by November 28 to:  

Beth Kocha 

6861 - 91st Street, #204 

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158 

or email them to 1tigger22@sbcglobal.net 

ENDOWMENT FUND - WHY GIVE? 
Giving to the Endowment Fund creates a legacy for future generations at LCR and funds in perpetui-

ty the mission of Christ through our ministry. Your donation goes towards the principal and remains 

intact, while investment income is available for disbursement. As the principal grows, so do the 

earnings. Additional benefits include current tax deductions for immediate gifts to the extent allow-

able by law. Gifts from an estate, IRA, life insurance policy, or Trust may also have tax advantages. 

Visit www.lcrracine.org/endowment to learn more on how to give. 

http://www.lcrracine.org/endowment


322 Ohio Street, Racine, WI 53405 
Phone: 262-637-7431 

www.lcrracine.org    -    www.facebook.com/resurrectionlutheranracine 
https://www.youtube.com/c/LCRRacine  

LCR STAFF  
Pastor Karen Pahl   (262) 278-0316 cell pastorkaren@lcrracine.org 

Pastor Kelly Nieman Anderson (262) 261-3059 cell pastorkelly@lcrracine.org 

Cheryl Cieczka   (262) 637-7431  office@lcrracine.org 
 

Children, Youth & Families Questions Contact: 

Pastor Kelly Nieman Anderson (262) 261-3059 cell pastorkelly@lcrracine.org 

Connie Gardner, Parish Ed Chr. (262) 939-2866 cell gardnerconnie1@gmail.com 

SCRIP CARDS ARE AVAILABLE 

To place your orders, call the office at 637-7431 or email at office@lcrracine.org.  

Place orders by Monday and they will be available for pick up the following Monday.  

We ask at this time you pay only by check and make it out to LCR Scrip.  A list of 

cards that are available is at the end of The Cross. 

 

 

 

WELCOMING AFGHAN  REFUGEES 
Would you like to help Lutheran Social Services and Racine Interfaith Coalition welcome Afghan 
evacuees and refugees resettle in Racine? Members of LCR are invited to partner with others in our 
area. A meeting will be held November 18 via Zoom to start planning how we can help. If you are 
interested, please contact Pastor Kelly at pastorkelly@lcrrracine.org or 262-261-3059. 

mailto:pastorkelly@lcrracine.org





